

TOWN OF LEDYARD CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

Fred B. Allyn III Mayor

Kristen Chapman
Executive Assistant to the Mayor

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, CT 06339-1551 (860) 464-3222 FAX (860) 464-1126

July 14, 2025

Mr. Steven Buttermore 15 Merry Lane Gales Ferry, CT 06335

Dear Mr. Buttermore:

It is my pleasure to appoint you to the Ledge Light Health District Board of Directors to complete a three-year term ending June 30, 2028.

It is customary and traditional to be sworn in prior to continuing your duties. Please try to have this accomplished as soon as possible. The Town Clerk's office hours are 7:30 a.m. to 4:45 p.m. Monday through Thursday.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for volunteering on this board and for helping to make the Town of Ledyard a better place to live. Your support is greatly appreciated.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if there are any issues that need to be discussed.

Sincerely,

Fred Allyn III Mayor

Cc: Town Clerk

LLHD

Town Council